
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Parents’/Carers’ Evening 
The dates for this term’s parents’/carers’ evenings are below. Some classes will be before half term and 
some after. We will be sending out a sign-up sheet for you to choose a convenient time to receive the 
phone call, via a link, early next week in the same way as we did last term. You will receive a separate 
call for each child and this is likely to be on different nights as we have only two outgoing phone lines, so 
unfortunately only two staff members can make calls on the same night. Please ensure that you notify 
the school office as soon as you can if you need to update school about your phone number. The dates 
for the consultations are as follows: 
 
Nursery – Monday 14th February & Tuesday 15th February 
Reception – Monday 14th February & Tuesday 15th February 
Year 1 – Monday 28th February & Tuesday 1st March 
Year 2 – Monday 28th February & Tuesday 1st March 
Year 3 – Wednesday 2nd March & Thursday 3rd March  
Year 4 – Wednesday 2nd March & Thursday 3rd March 
Year 5 – Monday 14th February 
Year 6 – Tuesday 8th March & Wednesday 9th March 
 
Extra Bank Holiday. 
You may be aware that there is an extra bank holiday this year to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum 
Jubilee. The actual bank holiday falls within our May half term, so all schools have been granted 
permission to create an extra day, outside of the half term for this day. As a partnership, we have 
decided that we will take this day on Monday 6 June. 
 
World Book Day 
This year World Book Day falls on Thursday 3rd March and marks the 25th year of the event. As our 
emphasis this year is reading and with all the fantastic things that are happening in school each week, 
we are certainly doing something to mark the event. Mrs Sligo has had her thinking hat on and has 
outlined what will be happening, in this week’s reading newsletter. We will receive a copy of it on the 
whole school story on Class Dojo or it can be found on our website. 
 
 
Thankfully, we have seen fewer new infections of Covid this week. There were 8 children across the 
school who tested positive. 
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